Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
4/16/2013 12:09:20 PM

request to meet during the week of the 29th

Christian, by chance, do you have any time during the week of the 29th to meet with IBM to discuss the creation of
the new delivery center here in Columbia? Thanks, Jimmy
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